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Bulletin #15-25 
 

 

February 11, 2025 

 

DISPATCH HALL PARKING LOT  

STORM WATER DRAIN CLEANING, 

FEBRUARY 17, 2025 
 

 

Please be advised the stormwater drains and curb inlets at the Dispatch 

Hall parking lot are scheduled to be cleaned on Monday, February 17, 

2025, starting at 8:30 am. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK OR BLOCK THE DRAINS OR  

CURB INLETS IN THE PARKING LOT. 

 

ANY VEHICLES PARKED OR BLOCKING THE STATED 

AREAS WILL BE TOWED AT THE OWNER’S EXPENSE! 
 

 

 
 

Fraternally, 

 

 

Gary Herrera    Mario Medina    Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President            Secretary/Treasurer 
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